ARIZONA STATE MUSEUM
THE UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA

TUCSON, ARIZONA 85721

Mr, Don Crabtree 3 April 1969
Route 1, Box 39
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

Dear Don,

I received the reprint you sent. Thanks
much, As I said earlier I think it is a great article.
Hope we see you in print agein soon-always find
your aticles of great interest.,

Hope this finds you and the wife in excellen t
health °

As Ever,
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